
 

             
Winter Family Dance 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are having our 3rd Annual Family Dance on Friday, December 5, 2014 from 6:00-8:30pm. This is a chance 
for you to have a great night with your child(ren) and mingle with other families.  Your participation will also be 
helping our PTO raise money for School at St. George Place. 
 
We will have drinks, food, and sweets on sale at the dance, along with a photo booth to take some fun pictures! 
So come dressed as you please. 
 
At this time, we are pre-selling tickets for the dance. 
$3 for Adult 
$2 for child 
OR $10 for the family 
 
All pre-paid tickets will be available to pick up at the door and tickets will still be on sale  the day of the dance! 
All children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
We hope to see you all at the 3rd Annual Family Dance. 
 
Best Wishes! 
 
Your PTO Team 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

Fall Family Dance Ticket Order 
 
Your Name: _______________________________________ Telephone #___________________________ 
 
Your Child’s Name: _________________________ Gr: _______  Teacher:__________________________ 
 
Number of tickets required:  (     ) Adult  $3  (    )Child $2    OR   (    )Family $10 
 
Total enclosed: $_________ 
 
Checks payable to S@SGP PTO. (Please note that any returned checks will incur a $35 fee to cover bank charges) 


